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Hello,
| am against this ruling.

| am a senior on Social Security and the cost of an electric car, much less the cost of the electricity to charge it would be
impossible for me.

The state of Maine is a poor state with many people that could never afford an electric car. That would leave
people without transportation. In a state that has very little public transportation except in larger cities and
towns, and a vast area of rural homes, with an older population, this ruling would be disastrous. And
considering the cold Maine winters drain the batteries faster, that would be extra money charging at a time
when people are trying to heat their homes.

We have enough laws, we don't need the government telling us what we have to buy with our own money.
Thank you,

Brenda Bubier

Norway, Me.

(207)743-1625

bbubier@hotmail.com
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